
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0459

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 14/12/2022

Development:

Location :

Construction of a two storey creche / childcare facility of c. 778sq.m as well as single storey bin store and 

connections to existing services; Access will be from the existing constructed entrance onto Newcastle Boulevard 

and cycle and car parking are as permitted (under TA06S.305343 & ABP305343-19); This application will replace 

and supersede the permitted creche of c. 518sq.m (under ABP References, TA06S.305343 & ABP305343-19).

In the townland of Newcastle South, at the junction of Newcastle Boulevard, Burgage Street & Lyons 

Avenue, Graydon, Newcastle, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Friday 10 February 2023

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

            

  1.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

         connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.  

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

2.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

wastewater   

       connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




